

2018-2019 LG PTO Officers

President - Renee Fedore

rafedore@gmail.com

Treasurer – Deana Lhota

deanalhota@gmail.com

Vice President - Amy Worthington

worthingtonfam@gmail.com

Secretary - Amy Grills

eskiemom86@yahoo.com

LG PTO Meetings:

Meetings are held on every 3rd Wednesday of the month at 7 pm in the library.

Our first meeting will be held on September 19TH. We will be discussing this school year's committees and chairperson(s), upcoming events, fall and spring fundraising, and welcome all new ideas and/or suggestions.

Please feel free to contact the LG PTO with any questions at LGPTO15085@gmail.com



IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE LG PTO

Hello Level Green Elementary Families,

It is hard to believe that the new school year is here. On behalf of the LG PTO, welcome back to school and an extended special welcome to all of our new families. We hope that you all had a wonderful and fun summer!

The LG PTO is looking forward to continuing to support the enjoyable, fun and educational PTO sponsored events. We would like to invite you all to join the LG PTO. It is a great organization with many different opportunities for parents, grandparents and other family members to get involved. The LG PTO has been very successful in the past and in order to continue that success we need your help as a volunteer.

What is the LG PTO and who can be a member?

PTO stands for Parent Teacher Organization, consisting of parents and teachers working together to support and enrich all students. We support school staff, help promote student self-esteem, and assist in efforts to solve school needs through volunteering and funding.

The LG PTO is made up of four officers: Renee Fedore, President; Amy Worthington, Vice President; Deana Lhota, Treasurer; Amy Grills, Secretary. Not to mention our wonder volunteers and school staff.

So, who can be a member? Are you a father, mother, guardian, and/or person who works/teaches at Level Green Elementary School? If you answered YES, then we invite you to become a member!

PTO Fundraising, Programs and Volunteering

It is LG PTO primary goal to provide our school with funds, programs, resources, and services that will enrich and maximize the education of every child and to benefit the school. To meet this important goal, we fundraise! A few of the programs we support and/or sponsor with our fundraising funds are: Fall Festival, Scholastic Book Fairs, Holiday Shop, D.A.R.E., Field Trip Shirts, Crafty Shack, Holiday Shop, Art Festival, 4th Grade Track and Field Day, Teacher Appreciation Luncheon, Kindergarten Carnival, 5th Grade Yearbooks and Farwell Party, Fun Day, and much, much more!!!

As you can see, we have a lot fun activities and events throughout the year. A huge and special thanks to all of our volunteers from last year for their hard work and dedication. We want to continue the success of the LG PTO and need your help to do so. The LG PTO is a great opportunity for parents to get involved in their children's school and education. Sign up today to volunteer and be a part of this great organization! Please note that copies of your clearances must be on file at the school to volunteer. The background checks are now FREE! See the Level Green Elementary School website for details.

We welcome you to join us for our FIRST LG PTO meeting of the year on Wednesday, September 19th at 7 p.m. in the school library. It will be a great way to check out all the different opportunities to be involved and to know what is happening with the LG PTO! We look forward to see you there ©

Please feel free to contact the LG PTO with any questions at LGPTO15085@gmail.com. Together we can make this one of the best school years for our children. Thank you!

Have a great day!

The Level Green PTO Board

2018-2019 LEVEL GREEN ELEMENTARY PTO MEMBERSHIP

When parents are connected at school, children do better!

It's Fun! We accomplish a lot and enjoy getting to know other parents, students, and teachers along the way!

Volunteer a Little or a Lot! There are lots of ways to be involved as your time and schedule allows. Any amount of time is a big help!

We Make a Difference! We support our students and teachers by helping to make extra learning opportunities and fun actives available during the school year. But we need your help to keep things running smoothly!

Meetings are held on the 3rd Wednesday of each month, at 7 pm in our school library. For additional information about the PTO, please contact the PTO at: LGPTO15085@gmail.com

Annual membership dues are \$5.00 per family. Your membership includes a free copy of our student directory. To be included in this year's directory, fill in the information below, and return it with your \$5.00 payment to the school in an envelope marked "PTO MEMBERSHIP". The membership form and payment are due by **FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 21**ST, **2018**. Checks should be made payable to Level Green PTO.

Contact information contained in the directory is ONLY for the personal use of Level Green Elementary parents, teachers, and students	
Please list ONLY the information that you want to include, as you would like it to appear in the directory.	
	,
Primary Phone:	Primary Email:
Secondary Phone:	Secondary Email:
events held during and after school.	en PTO newsletter by email. The newsletter includes dates for upcoming to Email:

REMEMBER TO ENCLOSE \$5.00 PTO MEMBERSHIP PAYMENT. Checks should be made payable to Level Green PTO.



ADVERTISERS NEEDED

The Level Green PTO is looking for local businesses interested in supporting the Level Green Elementary school by placing an advertisement in our 2018-2019 Student Directory. Advertising cost is \$20.00 for a business card size ad, which will be printed in the supporting

business section of the directory. The cost is considered a donation.

To submit an ad for the Level Green Elementary Student Directory, please send your business card along with a \$20.00 payment to the following address:

Level Green Elementary School
ATTN: PTO DIRECTORY ADVERTISMENT
650 Cypress Court
Trafford, PA 15085

All payments and business cards must be submitted by <u>FRIDAY</u>, <u>SEPTEMBER 21ST</u>, <u>2018</u> in order to make the directory printing deadline. Please make checks payable to "Level Green PTO".

The student directory is ONLY for the personal use of Level Green Elementary parents, teachers, and students.

For additional information, please contact the Level Green PTO at LGPTO15085@gmail.com

